## **Deborah Rogers**

From:

Sally Miles

Sent:

30 January 2015 14:23

To:

Planning-Programme-Officer; Deborah Rogers

Subject:

Greenwich CIL - IKEA

Dear Debi,

I have been liaising with my client and the authority. On balance, Ikea do not believe it is necessary for me to attend the examination next week and they are happy for me to rely upon the written representations submitted.

I have also reviewed the Statement of Common Ground prepared by the GLA and Authority in relation to the treatment of ancillary parking. I confirm IKEA are happy with the revised proposed wording to zero rate ancillary parking.

Thankyou for your assistance. I apologise for any inconvenience caused,

Kind Regards,

Sally

Sally Miles BSc (Hons) MRICS Partner

Davis

 
 Dalton
 Dalton Warner Davis LLPDDI: 020 7332 2103

 Warner Davis
 S'board: 020 7489 0

 London
 Fax: 020 7248 4743
EC4V 2AU

S'board: 020 7489 0213 MOSIS-07867-905/499

**Anniversary Year** 1984 - 2014

mail: sm@dwdllp.com

Chartered Surveyors | Property Advisors | Planning and Development Consultants

This e-mail (and enclosures) may be privileged and confidential and exempt from disclosure under law. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender. Any unauthorised disclosure, copying or dissemination is strictly prohibited. Thank you.